
From: Leslie Judd  
Sent: Friday, August 17, 2018 3:20 PM 
To: Leslie Judd <ljudd@irsc.edu> 
Subject: Clark news for the week ending 8/17/18 
 
Thanks to all for a GREAT first week of school! Hopefully everyone has as many happy stories of 
learning and kindness as our staff does this week! 
 
WAY TO GO! 
Read about Clark student, Devon Shpiruk, and the amazing work the organization he helped develop 
and still works hard for did to help local families be ready for school! Look for ways to help this 
organization in weeks to come through newsletters. 
https://www.tcpalm.com/story/specialty-publications/luminaries/martin-county/2018/08/07/517-
martin-county-families-take-advantage-elev-8-hopes-free-pop-up-store-back-school-clothes-
backpac/926930002/ 
 
Clark junior, Hannah Damone, is now an American Quarter Horse Association World Champion after 
attending the Youth Work show in Oklahoma City recently! Check out her post victory interview here! 
https://www.aqha.com/shows/youth-world/2018/working-orders-and-results/team-penning/ 
 
We welcome back Clark senior, Jake Coker, who graduated from an intensive 10 week boot camp in Ft. 

Jackson, SC.   Thanks for your commitment to serve!   
 
Updates 
 
There will be a brief information session for any students (and parents) interested in the 2019 Study 
Abroad trip on Tuesday, August 28 at 4:30 pm in the front office. Please email ljudd@irsc.edu to let us 
know you are coming as pizza will be served ☺ 
 
Clark shirt sales will be extended through this Wednesday… order forms attached or see Ms. Jones. 
 
Fall textbook distribution dates are Monday and Tuesday, between 10:00 a.m. – 1:00 p.m. each day in 
the textbook room across from the front office.  You must have your Clark ID and a copy of your 
schedule in order to pick up books. If you have questions, please call 419-5759. 
 
The orientation powerpoint will be available on our website under the parent/ student log in next week. 
Email dkohuth@irsc.edu  or ljudd@irsc.edu if you have questions in the meantime. 
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Attention Seniors: 
Prestige Portrait Studios is continuing to schedule appointments for senior portraits.  You should have 
received a postcard with information on how to schedule your portrait over the summer.  If you no 
longer have the information to make your appointment, please contact Mrs. Gribble or Mr. 
Escandon.  The deadline to have your portrait for completion is November 2nd but don’t wait - spots are 
filling!  Get your appointments booked now! 
 
Sophomore & Junior Info Night will be held on Wednesday, September 5th, from 6:00 p.m. to 7:30 p.m. 
in the Knowledge Room. All sophomore and junior students and parents are invited to attend to learn 
about graduation requirements, career planning, ACT and SAT testing, helpful tips for choosing a college, 
scholarships, and more… it is never too soon to think about these topics!  Parents and students are 
encouraged to attend.  Please call 419-5750 if you have questions.   
 
Seniors and parents are invited to attend Senior Info Night with Ms. Jones on Tuesday, September 11th, 
from 6:00 p.m. to 7:30 p.m. in the Knowledge Room. Important information regarding graduation, 
college admissions, and scholarship applications will be discussed. Parents and students are encouraged 
to attend.  If you have any questions, please call 419-5750. 
 
Student Activities 

 
All students are invited to check out UNICEF club at its first meeting this Tuesday at 2:30 in the dome 
(room 110). 
Math Club meetings also begin Tuesday in room 135. 
The Officers of Clark’s Interact and Keystone Clubs will meet in The Dome on Monday, August 20 at 
12:30. 
 
Looking for opportunities to support community happenings and global needs while also connecting 
with Rotary International and the Boys and Girls Club organization? Come join the Interact AND 
Keystone Clubs at Clark– our first meeting is on Monday, August 27 in The Dome Room D-110 from 
12:30 to 12:50.  Hope to see you there so you can learn anout the helping hands you can provide 
others!  If you have any questions prior to the meeting, please see Dr. Bonds or Mrs. Kohuth. 
 
Clark will once again have a school wide team in the Out of the Darkness Walk on 9/15. Please join our 
team or make a donation to this very personal cause to many of us at Clark. Service hours for students 
who participate. Our own senior, Allison Falco, is the chair of this year’s event! 
https://afsp.donordrive.com/index.cfm?fuseaction=donorDrive.teamParticipants&teamID=180740 
 
The MCSD has partnered with the YMCA to offer the Youth in Government (YIG) program at the three 
comprehensive high schools.  YIG is a full-scale model of government that offers student delegates the 
opportunity to serve as members of the Legislative Branch, Judicial Branch, the Press Corps and more, 
which culminates in a State assembly in Tallahassee after the completion of each legislative session.  As 
an extracurricular activity, Clark students are welcome to participate.  For more information, contact Dr. 
Mark C. Malham, Coordinator of Social Studies, 772-223-3105, #158. 
 
LASER-TEC is offering two bootcamps again this fall here at the Main Campus of IRSC. See attached flyer 
for info. 
 
THANKS! 
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Adopt a Class donors: Golden family, Paley Foundation, Osborn Family, Bones Matter Inc., JAG & 
Associates, Yeary Family, Greenland Environmental Services, Inc. It’s not too late! 
https://www.educationfoundationmc.org/p/265/clark-advanced-learning-
center/preview/1#.W3ccMM5KiUl 
 
Mrs. Bartow is looking for an additional $350 towards her project… any amount helps! 
https://www.educationfoundationmc.org/p/285/fund-a-project#.W3cchM5KiUk 
 
Gilliam family for soft tissues for the classrooms  
 
The Peterson family for Wednesday’s breakfast 
 
Articles of interest to parents: 
https://www.fosi.org/good-digital-parenting/seven-steps-good-digital-parenting/ 
 
 
Leslie Judd, LMHC, Ed.S. 
Assistant Director 
Clark Advanced Learning Center 
772.419.5758 
 

“Work to Your Potential, Not Your Quota” –Grant Cardone 
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